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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To celebrate the end of our topic “999 Emergency” we will be having a 
dress up day on Wednesday 30th March for the children in Foundation 
Stage 1. We would like the children to attend dressed as their favourite 
person who helps them, Police, Firefighter, Doctor, Nurse, etc. 

We also kindly ask that children donate some chocolate/Easter egg or £1 
to school to support the end of term Easter raffle which will be held the 
following week. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support. 

The Foundation Team 
 


